
 

 

 

HealthReach to Help Enroll People in the Health Insurance Marketplace 
 
In October, trained staff at HealthReach Community Health Centers will be available to help people enroll in the new 

Health Insurance Marketplace. 

 

The Health Insurance Marketplace is a new way to find health coverage. People without health insurance and those who 

want to explore new options in Maine will be able to review choices. They will learn if they are eligible for lower costs, 

compare coverage options side-by-side, and enroll with the help of Certified Application Counselors.  

 

"We are here to assist patients and members of the community,” said Ann Schwab, a HealthReach Certified Application 

Counselor. “We offer unbiased, factual information to help you decide if the Marketplace plans are right for you.  We 

will connect you with the information you need to make the best choice for your family's needs." 

 

People also have the option to enroll online at www.HealthCare.gov with 24/7 help at 800-318-2596 or online 

chat.  

 

HealthReach Community Health Centers is comprised of 11 Federally Qualified Health Centers in Central and 

Western Maine located in Albion, Bingham, Belgrade, Bethel, Coopers Mills, Kingfield, Livermore Falls, 

Madison, Rangeley, Richmond and Strong. Established patients as well as the general public may make an 

appointment at a health center close-to-home for assistance with Marketplace information and registration. 

Call 800-299-2460 or email Communications@HealthReach.org.  
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